
SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE


Minidoka Memorial Hospital Volunteers

Are Accepting Scholarship Applications


Through February 5, 2024.

Scholarships must be used for Health Related studies


and applicants must be entering their 2nd 

year or above of college to be eligible

Applications can be picked up at the

Minidoka Hospital Guild Gift Shop


located by the ER waiting room 

Monday through Friday from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm

 or on our website at www.minidokamemorial.org

under the Volunteer tab.  For more information call 


Tammy Hanks at 298 434-8275

http://www.minidokamemorial.com

